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27th November 2019 
 

Alternative Curriculum Day 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
On Friday 6th December 2019 Year 7 students will be taking part in Alternative Curriculum Day.  
Activities include a half day of activities based around the Lord’s Prayer in school and a half day of 
activities in Whitburn Village. A more detailed summary of the day’s work is below: 
 
Lord’s Prayer Activity 
 Students will stay in school and work with their form groups on activities based around the 

Lord’s Prayer.  
 

Village based activities 
 A visit to our Parish Church to discuss the rites of the Anglican Church with church elders. 
 Whitburn History Walk (which reveals interesting facts about Whitburn Village). 

 
Students are expected to wear Academy uniform and should make sure they have a suitable outdoor 
coat and shoes. When offsite, they will be accompanied at all times by their tutor and additional 
support staff who will supervise them when they follow the History Walk around the village centre.  
 
As you have previously consented to your daughter/son taking part in off-site activities by signing 
the Academy Policies Agreement Form via the Planner, there is no need to give separate consent for 
this day.   
 
Alternative Curriculum Day will follow the normal school day for Years 7 – 11, from 8:45am – 
3:30pm and the scholars’ bus service will run as normal. 
 
If you have any queries about the day, please do not hesitate to contact me via the Main Academy 
Office. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 

C Rush 
Head of Learning Year 7 


